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Project overview 

A project is underway at Glendale Technology High School to improve access and car parking. This includes a new kiss 
and drop facility at the school and improved staff parking.  

This work is being carried out as part of the Regional Renewal Program. The $240 million Regional Renewal Program 
aims to accelerate projects that will improve the amenity of schools and kick start local jobs for local communities. 
This is a co-funded program, with each school contributing up to 50 per cent of the project cost. 

Progress summary  

Work started in March 2022 and involved site establishment, clearing the site and removing the undesignated 
parking spaces that were being used by staff.  Staff and visitors to Glendale Technology High School are required to 
park on the street until works are complete. 

In addition to works on the car park and kiss and drop facility, work to replace a large retaining wall that has failed 
during the recent wet weather will also be undertaken during this time.  

Next steps  

Construction will continue between 7 am and 5 pm, Monday to Saturday. No work will take place on Sundays or public 
holidays. Construction is expected to be complete by the end of August 2022. 

School Infrastructure NSW will work closely with our school community including our nearby neighbours, staff and 
students to minimise interruption during construction. This may mean conducting portions of work during weekends 
or school holiday periods or exploring options to lessen the impacts of construction on school operations and student 
learning.  

More information 

If you have any questions about the project that will be delivered at our school, please contact us via the usual 
channels. Or contact School Infrastructure NSW by phoning 1300 482 651 or emailing 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Our local School Infrastructure NSW team will work to support our school by providing timely, up-to-date information 
about the status and next steps of the project, plus any impacts on the school community and its surrounds. 
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